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P Phi Kappa Crows kicked off

the new exciting spring
semester with our traditional Base-
ment Party. The Crow ‘‘moles”
outdid themselves by inviting
enough sororities and dorm friends
to keep the Brothers entertained all
night.
We maintained a busy social
calendar this scmester by doing
something we have never done
before. We went around to various
sorority houses and put on a pro-

host festive parties

Brothers

duction called ‘'Under-Crow.”
““Speed of lightning, sound of
thunder....Under-Crow!!"” Quite an
experiencs indeed!

Our social program also included
plenty of exchanges and parties.
Since the basement party was SO suc-
cessful, the 2nd floor tried for the
first time to show the House what
great-looking friends they knew by
having an all-House party. (They
haven’'t stopped smiling since.)

Hat Exchange

Our hats went off to Sigma Kap-

pa when they came over to our Hap-

py Hour Hat Exchange. Nicknames

were placed in hats and exchanged
between the Houses. Persons like

“Hump’’ had the whole evening to

find **Boo Boo."”
Our Little Sisters gave us their

hearts at our Valentine party. Cupid
was really shooting arrows that
night as everyone showed the Little

Sisters how much we appreciate

them.
Many Brothers found dates for

our Caveman Dance two days
before our Tn-Sigma Circus Ex-
change. Different prizes were
available at each attraction, and
both winners and losers alike drank

down their awards.

Caveman Dance

Having only a day and a2 half to
turn the Crow House into a Cave,
the pledges and Brothers worked
late producing the best Caveman
Dance ever. Crows and their dates
each shared 1-2 vyards of pre-
historic looking material for
costums and acted like true Crow-
Magnon people at the Caveman
Feast. Everyone danced all night to
the ‘““Cavemen dressed’’ band.

Spring Break is right around the
corner, with most of us heading
toward blue skies and the warm

beaches of Florida. We will relax in
order to get ready for the exciting

exchanges planned for the second
half of the semester.
Next semester’s exchanges include
a Phi Sigma Sigma April Fool's Ex-
change, an Alpha Omicron Pi
treasure hunt pirate exchange, and a
Phi Mu surprise party. Squeezed in
between them all will be our
Sweetheart Formal, where we will
travel to the center of Illinois to
Peoria for this affair. Also planned
are a Mom'’s Day Party and Dinner
exchanges.

Yes. this Spring Semester pro-
mises to be as exciting as it sounds at

Phi Kappa. p




